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Medical Mistakes Shouldn’t Be A Crime | NJ.com
Opinion
Health care workers need to know they can share their experiences and mistakes,
and near mistakes, without fear of criminal punishment so we can learn from them
and continually improve quality and safety. That’s why I am troubled by the
criminal conviction of this Tennessee nurse, who acknowledged her mistake and
explained where she went wrong, just like so many other health care professionals
do every day across the country. Her honesty was used against her. I fear this
conviction will hinder the openness we need around medical mistakes and push
health care workers — not just nurses, but also physicians, pharmacists, and others
— to keep quiet about their own mistakes and the mistakes of their colleagues...
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TAKE FIVE INTERVIEW
Interviews with members, influencers, and
noteworthy people
Commissioner Christine Norbut Beyer, MSW, is Commissioner of the New Jersey
Department of Children and Families. The Department of Children and Families is
prevention-focused, promoting strong and healthy families, and providing evidence-
based support and services to keep all New Jerseyans safe, healthy, and connected.  

Interview Sneak Peek: How is your department designing the Universal Voluntary
Nurse Home Visitation Program? 

Governor Murphy signed legislation in July of 2021 to enable the creation of this
statewide universal home visiting program for all newborns in New Jersey. And
we're excited that we're the second state in the country to have a statewide program.
We identified Family Connects International as the model that best aligns here. We
developed an advisory group and smaller subgroups focused on implementation,
communication, evaluation, and insurance, whether private insurance or Medicaid.
We have a nursing shortage in the country, and in New Jersey we are feeling it
significantly. So, we are really thinking about how to best attract nurses to this
work and not taking nurses away from other important work being done in the
state...

Wednesday, May 18 is our first in-person Spring All-Council Conference since 2019,
entitled Building a Health Care Workforce for the Future.

In-person check-in will begin at 2:30pm and we will begin the conference at 3:00
pm. We can’t wait to see you!
*Covid-19 safety protocol: all attendees will be required to provide proof of vaccination.
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SPEAKERS

NEW MEMBER

Shore Medical Center
Founded in 1940, Shore Medical Center has served
the southern New Jersey community for over 80
years. In 2011, SMC opened its state-of-the-art
Surgical Pavilion, featuring six Centers of Excellence:
Advanced Spine & Orthopedic, Cancer Care,
Cardiovascular, Emergency Department, Maternity/
Pediatrics and Neurosciences. A member of the Penn
Cancer Network, SMC has affiliations with Penn
Medicine in cardiology, maternal-fetal medicine,
and pulmonology. SMC has partnerships with Onsite
Neonatal Partners, Mayo Medical Laboratories and
Advanced Radiology Solutions. SMC is accredited by
the Joint Commission as a primary stroke center,
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https://njhcqi.info/QIConfReg051822
https://shoremedicalcenter.org/
https://shoremedicalcenter.org/
https://njhcqi.info/QIConfReg051822
http://eepurl.com/hUoI5L
https://us8.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=87ee6be0d114c049b94cdf506&id=0344760ac2
https://us8.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=87ee6be0d114c049b94cdf506&id=0344760ac2
javascript:;


and certified by The Joint Commission for Disease
Specific Care for spine surgery, hip/knee
replacement in recognition of its strict quality
standards. 

For information on how to join, please contact Virginia Tesser at vtesser@njhcqi.org.

To learn more about our current initiatives, please visit our website at www.njhcqi.org.
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